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07.13.2014 

what’s happening               07.13.2014 

kid’s club 

A huge thank you to everyone who helped out with Kid’s Club! We had a 

very successful week and it was really encouraging to see so many 

people step up and build relationships with the kids of the community! 

starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on September 21st. This is a great 

opportunity to find out who we are as a church, and to find out what your 

next step should be. This is also the class to come to if you are interested 

in finding out about church membership. Lunch and childcare are 

provided. Sign-ups will start in August! 

elementary teachers needed 

We could use more volunteers in the elementary classes back in the 

Kid’s Wing for the rest of the summer, especially during first service.  

We have some really awesome kids who would love the chance to spend 

time with you.  Even if you can only help for one Sunday, we’d love to have 

you!  Anything would help!  If you are interested, leave your name and 

email address on the sign up sheet at the Information Center. 

online giving 

The Eastridge website allows you to set up regular, recurring 

contributions through online giving.  Online giving is safe, secure, and a 

great way to be intentional about honoring God through generosity even 

when you’re away. 

recycle your bulletin 

This is just a reminder that we re-use our bulletin skins each week.  

Please place them in the marked bins as  you leave today!  The black bins 

are for the bulletins only, no cups please! 


